
 

 I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
 
I grew up in RI, joined the Army and moved away. Now I have a beach house so I can 
vacation in the summer. Having students allows me to do this and supports the needs of 
URI.  
 
 
Elizabeth Bierden 
46 Pocono Rd 

Narragansett, RI 02882 

 
 
 
 


